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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

SPRING 2 ASSEMBLY 

Well done to all of our winners who 

were celebrated in our Achievers    

Assembly on Friday. We celebrated 

the value of Perseverance as well as 

awards in the key skills of Phonics, 

Reading, Spelling, Handwriting, 

Maths/Arithmetic and Home Skills. 

Our winners are on the next page.  

 

 



KP  Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Values 

 

REC Phonics 

 Reading 

 Maths 

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

1H Phonics 

 Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Arithmetic 

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

1E Phonics 

 Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Arithmetic 

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

2C Phonics 

 Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Arithmetic 

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

2GS Phonics 

 Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Arithmetic 

 Values  

 Home Skills 

Leon C 

Poppy C 

Leo M 

 

Amelia S 

Luna c 

Lilah F/Sienna 

James T 

Phoebe U 

 

Oliver T 

Leo M 

Sauleha M 

Abel –Jose J 

Zaki B 

Harper L 

Sofya Ba D 

 

Kathrine T 

Elena N 

Ralphie M 

Harvey A 

Albie F 

Daisy-Mae H 

Harlee H 

 

Camilia G 

Blair P 

Albie C 

Sebastian B 

Florence B 

Grace H 

Max S 

 

Marlie B 

Sierra B 

Ellis T 

Leo S 

James C 

Liam E 

Evie B 

3J Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

3H Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

4G Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

4C Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

5M Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

5SH Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

6R Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

6H Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Values 

 Home Skills 

 

 

Aiden C 

Edward H 

Daisy P 

Dawud M 

Noah A 

Amelia D 

 

Teddy S-S 

Georgia H 

Sam M 

Ziah S 

Isaiah G / Ahana G 

Martha N 

 

Fletcher W 

Charlotte T 

Finn D 

Luna J 

Annabelle R 

Oliver F 

 

Logan E 

Joe W 

Ollie D 

Poppy S 

Emilia S 

Jerome J 

 

Isabella O’S 

Eddie H 

Charlotte P 

Vinnie B 

Halle G 

Teddy J 

 

Ethan T 

Cerys H 

Lacey A 

Ava M 

Dexter H 

Teddy T 

 

Joseph D 

Alice A 

Phoebe C 

Millie M-F 

Alec  M 

Bella S 

 

Summer Rae B 

Mabel K 

Theo M 

Ria C 

Iris P 

Teddy S 

SPRING 2 HALF TERM AMAZING ACHIEVERS 



PTA SPRING DISCO 

Thank you to our PTA for             

organising the spring disco on 

Monday and thank you to those 

who gave up their time to help at 

the event. The children had a great 

time and enjoyed the many party 

games that were played - as well as 

eating far too many sweets! The 

PTA raised £446.31. Well done   

everyone. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SAMMY BAGS - AN UPDATE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



YEAR 6 TRANSITION to YEAR 7 

The Inclusion Service and The Jigsaw Team are hosting events 

for parents to support the transition process from Year 6 to 

7.  Parents can book themselves onto sessions and the details 

are below.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



KS1 MULTI-SPORTS ATHLETICS 

Some of our Year 1 pupils took part in a multi-sports morning 

at Moss Hey Primary School on Tuesday, The weather was great 

and the children enjoyed the carousel of activities.  

 

AND FINALLY … 

We finish for the spring term break today for two weeks and    

return to school on Monday 28th April for the start of the      

summer term. Enjoy the break and a Happy Easter to those      

celebrating it.  

 

Please note the summer 1 term is only four weeks long and      

includes an INSET day at the end of the first week, Friday 2nd 

May and a Bank Holiday at the start of the second week,       

Monday 5th May. KS2 SATS week is the third week, week       

commencing Monday 12th May. We finish for the half term on 

Friday 23rd May 2025.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher    

 

 

 

 

 

 












